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(NAPSA)—Busy work and
school schedules may not leave
much time for the complications of
the upcoming cold and flu season,
but a new Web-based healthcare
communications tool can save
time and help balance overex-
tended family schedules.

Through MyDocOnline™ Con-
nect, patients can use the Internet
to schedule an appointment with
their doctor and even conduct a
confidential online consultation
for some types of non-urgent med-
ical care, such as allergy symp-
toms, upper respiratory infections,
and sore throats. Patients may
also use this online consultation,
also known as an Online Doctor
Visit (ODV), to follow-up on
chronic conditions—high blood
pressure, high cholesterol, under-
active thyroid—for which they
have been under long-standing
treatment with their physician.

The MyDocOnline Connect
technology addresses a significant
issue the healthcare community 
is facing today—the balance
between patient and employer
demand for improved access to
convenient, high quality medical
care and physician pressure to
reduce the costs associated with
that care.

“Patients want more informa-
tion, more access, more conve-
nience and more control over their
healthcare. And even though they
are looking for answers online,
they still look to doctors as their
trusted source,” said Dr. Keith
Argenbright, founder of MyDoc
Online service and vice president
of business integration. “Our
online tools help patients estab-
lish a safe and convenient way to
interact with their doctor’s office,
and most importantly, take a more
proactive role in their health.”

How It Works
Those who have used the tech-

nology report that the Online Doc-
tor Visit is easy to use because it
was developed by nurses and doc-

tors focused on patient satisfaction.
The patient logs onto MyDocOn
line Connect and is led through a
series of questions such as descrip-
tion of the condition and how long
symptoms have persisted. The
patient’s responses to these queries
are submitted to the physician’s
office where a nurse reviews them
before forwarding to the doctor.
The doctor then responds to the
patient with comprehensive writ-
ten treatment instructions. During
this process, the physician could
require an in-office visit and physi-
cal examination if the conditions
do not meet the criteria for an
Online Doctor Visit. Patients typi-
cally pay for their service through
online credit card processing,
which may be reimbursable from
insurance providers that partici-
pate in offering MyDocOnline Con-
nect’s services.

In addition to the benefits of the
ODV, patients can receive broad-
cast messages from their physi-
cians regarding business hours,
request prescription refills and
access medical information from
trusted sources including Harvard
Guide to Family Medicine. Doctors
can also use it to get lab results,
provide referrals and confirm
insurance eligibility for their
patients.

More information about the
service is available at www.MyDoc
Online.com.

Online Doctor Visits Benefit Doctor And Patient

An Online Doctor Visit makes
high quality healthcare more
accessible and efficient.

Free Bookmark
(NAPSA)—If you’re getting

ready to curl up with a good book,
you may want to pick-up a free
bookmark.

Ragu® Pasta Sauce and Lipton®

are teaming up with Dollar Gen-
eral Stores to promote literacy
under the banner “When you read,
the whole world’s in your hands...”

The first 100 consumers at more
than 6,400 Dollar General Stores
may receive a free bookmark.  

“Ragu® Pasta Sauce and Lipton®

lead Unilever Bestfoods’ support
for Dollar General’s commitment
for Literacy,” commented Clark
Woodman, Manager, National
Channel Marketing, Unilever
Bestfoods. “Dollar General stores
serve as resources and reminders
that reading and learning to read
leave a permanent imprint in your
life.”

International Literacy Day is
sponsored by UNESCO. Dollar
General, a proud supporter of lit-
eracy initiatives since 1939, has
awarded over $550,000 in grants
to non-profit literacy providers
serving over 15,000 individuals
since the beginning of the year.  

When you read the whole world’s
in your hands—and maybe a free
new bookmark.

(NAPSA)—Luggage? Check.
Gas? Check. Coloring books for
the kids? Check. Soup? Check.

According to American Automo-
bile Association, more than 90
million Americans will hit the
road during the November and
December holiday season and
showing some creativity during a
routine rest stop could drive them
closer to a dream vacation. 

When headed across the coun-
try on holiday visits, travelers
who take a photograph of their
family or friends enjoying one of
Campbell’s® “M’m! M’m! Good!® To
Go™” portable soups could win
$10,000 for an all-American road
trip and a personal consultation
with travel expert Samantha
Brown. 

Contest details are available at
www.anywhereinamerica.com.

“When hitting the road this
holiday season, be sure to make a
checklist of essential items you’ll
need to make your family trip has-
sle-free and fun-filled—especially
for the kids,” says Brown, host of
“Great Hotels” and “Girl Meets
Hawaii” on The Travel Channel. 

To keep kids entertained,
Brown recommends packing books
and portable games along with
several favorite CDs. 

“Make sure the food you pick is
convenient and easy to eat on the
road,” says Brown.

For example, Campbell’s “M’m!
M’m! Good! To Go” portable soups,
including Soup at Hand® soup and
Chunky® and Select® soups in
microwaveable bowls, can help
keep the familiar taste of home
nearby. With simple microwave

preparation and portable packag-
ing, the line of portable soup tack-
les the number one barrier to eat-
ing soup outside of the home—
convenience. 

Soup is consistently a top
choice for lunch at home. Accord-
ing to National Eating Trends, 59
percent of meals are rushed and
34 percent of lunches are eaten
on the run. With more micro-
waveable varieties, consumers
now have a wholesome food
option at work, at school and
even on the road.

The “Anywhere in America” con-
test will run until Feb. 29, 2004.
For details on how to enter and offi-
cial rules, visit www.anywhere
inamerica.com.

Win The Ultimate All-American Road Trip
Travel Expert Samantha Brown Offers Travel Tips

Travel Channel host, Samantha
Brown, recommends choosing food
that is easy to eat on the road.

(NAPSA)—Women are learning
more about ovarian cancer. A free
brochure may aid women with
ovarian cancer and their families
in making treatment decisions.

According to the American
Cancer Society, ovarian cancer is
the second most common gyne-
cological cancer in the United
States. 

The society estimates that
there will be 25,400 new cases of
ovarian cancer in this country this
year, and about 14,300 women
will die of the disease.

“By making these guidelines
available, we’re providing patients
with the most up-to-date treat-
ment information, based on years
of research. We’re giving them the
power to make decisions that are
best for them,” explained Robert
C. Young, M.D., former national
volunteer president of the Ameri-
can Cancer Society and president
of Fox Chase Cancer Center, a
founding member of the National
Comprehensive Cancer Network
(NCCN). 

Together, the NCCN and the
American Cancer Society released
Ovarian Cancer Treatment Guide-
lines for Patients, one in a series of
informative booklets about cancer. 

The NCCN Treatment Guide-
lines for Patients are companion
pieces to the NCCN Clinical Prac-
tice Guidelines in Oncology used
by physicians making treatment
decisions. The guidelines provide
the most up-to-date information
about treatment options and are
written in easy-to-understand lan-
guage. These booklets help to

facilitate communication between
the patient and physician and pro-
vide basic information on different
types of cancers, their causes, var-
ious treatment options, and a
glossary of terms.

“By providing oncologists and
their patients similar resources,
each written in their own lan-
guage, the guidelines enable
shared decision-making. In es-
sence, each member of the team is
on the same page,” said Rodger J.
Winn, MD, NCCN’s Guidelines
Steering Committee Chair.

To order a free copy of any of
the patient guidelines, please visit
www.nccn.org or call toll-free: 
1-888-909-NCCN. For more infor-
mation about cancer, call the
American Cancer Society at 
1-800-ACS-2345.

Making informed decisions about
ovarian cancer treatment may be
easier with the most up-to-date
information.

Ovarian Cancer: Patient Guidelines

(NAPSA)—Millions of Ameri-
can parents are searching for
afterschool care for their children.
Nationwide, as many as 15 mil-
lion “latchkey” children have no
adult supervision after schools
close each afternoon.

The Afterschool Alliance is
working to solve that problem by
making afterschool programs
available to all children and fami-
lies by the year 2010. Enriching
educational afterschool programs
keep kids safe, improve academic
achievement and help working
families. 

One initiative—the Afterschool
Ambassador program, sponsored
by the JCPenney Afterschool
Fund—uses community leaders
(or “ambassadors”) to promote
afterschool programs. The Ambas-
sadors serve one-year terms that
involve leading the programs,
organizing public events, commu-
nicating with policy makers and
building community support for
afterschool.

“Our Ambassadors are after-
school trailblazers,” says After-
school Alliance Executive Director,
Judy Y. Samelson. “They demon-
strate in their daily work the
wonderful services that afterschool
provides—keeping kids safe, giving
them academic help and enrich-
ment opportunities.”

Each Ambassador plans a
major event for “Lights On After-
school!,” the Afterschool Alliance’s
annual celebration to be held on
October 9 this year, when pro-
grams across the country turn
their lights on and rally commu-
nity support for afterschool.

The JCPenney Afterschool
Fund is the National Presenting
Sponsor for “Lights On After-
school!,” and each of the retailer’s
more than 1,000 department
stores in the U.S. provides an
“Afterschool Community Zone”
where parents can find informa-
tion about afterschool programs in
the area.

For more information, visit
www.afterschoolalliance.org.

Afterschool Is Key To Kids’ Success

Americans rally for afterschool
programs at “Lights On After-
school!” events October 9.

***
Don’t abuse your friends and
expect them to consider it crit-
icism.

—Edgar Watson Howe
***

***
Good humor is one of the best
articles of dress one can wear
in society

—William Makepeace
Thackeray

***

***
Laughter is the shortest dis-
tance between two people.

—Victor Borge
***




